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18th January 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Unfortunately, we have made the difficult decision to cancel our Art Exhibition at The Pines 
Calyx. With so many families currently testing positive for COVID-19 we do not feel that we 
should ask you to come together and all mix in one building at the moment.  
 
The children will still complete their art work and we will put everything on display in the 
school. Mrs Wallis will then make sure photos are taken and will put together a powerpoint 
of all the pieces.  
 
It won't be the same as visiting the Pines Calyx and its beautiful backdrop to our exhibition 
but hopefully you will still be able to enjoy the art work.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Hindle 
Head of School/SENCo 
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